
 

Hidden in the Heart 

Everyone of us have things "hidden in our hearts": memories and melodies, treasured 

life experiences both good and bad, words of warning and instruction, and much, much 

more. The Psalmist, King David, wrote a very important instruction for all who believe 

and trust the Lord God Almighty. Speaking directly to his Heavenly Father, "Thy 

Word have I hid in mine heart, that I might not sin against Thee." (Psalm 

119:11) 

Do we who are in Christ really understand that living an abundant-daily life in Christ 
requires a consistent and continuous source of spiritual nourishment; the foundation of 
that spiritual nourishment has been provided through God’s Holy Word, the Bible. 

Pastor-author Tommy Higle writes, “because the Bible is the inspired Word of 
God,” the four ways that it is profitable in the believer’s life is listed in 2 Timothy 
3:16: All Scripture is given by inspiration of God, and is profitable for 
doctrine, for reproof, for correction, for instruction in righteousness. 

“There is no doubt the Bible is the Word of God, because almost 4,000 times in the Old 
Testament alone we find phrases such as ‘the Lord spoke,’ the Word of the Lord’, or 
‘God spoke all these words.” God spoke. So should we not listen and take it to heart?! 

“Each time you sit down to read the Bible you have access to the same guidance and 
power as Paul, John, James, and other Christians of old--the leadership of the Holy 
Spirit! John 14:26 But the Comforter, which is the Holy Ghost, whom the 
Father will send in My name, He shall teach you all things, and bring all 
things to your remembrance, whatsoever I have said unto you. 

D. L. Moody once said: “The Scriptures were not given to increase our knowledge but 
to change our lives.” 

So, let us intentionally place the Word of God in our hearts regularly, store it securely, 
treasure and live it daily. 
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Learning Something New! 

We had a wonderful day of meeting new 
friends, enjoying fellowship, and learning 
something new at our first ladies event of 
2023! Renn Young did an excellent job of 
instructing and providing for the floral project 
in which we all participated. And of course, 
refreshments were served to enjoy as well. 
 
It was truly exciting to see 25 of the 26 ladies 
registered come and take full advantage of the 
day! With our leader, 2 hostesses, and one 
sweet baby we had a total of 29! It was a great 
touch in our community with 18 of the 
25 women not affiliated with Clark Fork 
Fellowship. 
 
Thank you, Renn (Soul & Stem Floral), and all 
the sweet and wonderful ladies for making this 
event such a joy! 

"For the joy of the Lord is your 
strength" 

Nehemiah 8:10 

As one woman left, she said, "I didn't realize 
how much I needed this!" 

 

 

 
 

Remembering to Pray 

 Always pray for those who need to 
know Jesus, be drawn to Him for 
salvation, healing of soul, and 
restoration. 

 Families surrounding 502 Pike Street 
and through-out Superior 

 Pray Clark Fork Fellowship will point 
people to Jesus  

 Please pray for a hunger for God and 
Spiritual awakening in Superior and 
your community 

 Pray for each other and other believers 
 Pray for Alisha and girls getting settled 

in Birmingham later this month 
 2023 Mission Team(s) 
 Opportunity to serve Superior beyond 

the church walls 
 Current and new supporters of New Day 

Network 
 Pray for these United States in times of 

man-made and natural disaster 
with deterioration both spiritually and 
physically 

 Repentance, Mercy & Healing in all our 
lives, in this nation, and in this world 
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